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Frankie Jackson thanks Katie Hernandez for helping her to 

prepare for the department meeting on Friday! Katie always 

goes above and beyond, but her help this week was greatly 

appreciated! From planning a great “macho-nacho” bar, to 

creating organizational value cards, to setting up and even 

bringing thanksgiving decorations from home….. To making a 

collage of pictures for the presentation ---- gratitude overflows!  

Thank you for all that you do! 

Frankie Jackson thanks John Crumbley for taking the lead in working with HR to 

initiate the video conferencing project! 

Frankie Jackson thanks Jennifer Miller for leading three 

separate technician meetings: service center, middle school, 

and high school. All three meetings were carefully planned 

and so well coordinated! Additionally, Frankie thanks 

Jennifer for running the logistics of the department meeting 

team activity – from buying markers, poster board, to 

leading the commentary and team activity. Her instructional 

teaching skills are always GREATLY appreciated. She has 

a real gift and guidance helps me every day!
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Frankie Jackson thanks Austen Chang for presenting at 

the technician meetings. He carefully explained the new 

networking desktop monitoring software and provided 

instructions about how to install the software. Thank you!

Frankie Jackson thanks Leonard Chance for 

representing the district at a Hayes Technology Asset 

meeting to help develop processes for tracking 

technology items at the level needed for an e-rate audit. 

His leadership is appreciated!

Frankie also thanks 

the entire Technology 

Services department 

for being such great 

supporters of our 

team activity! It was 

so encouraging to 

see everyone 

participate and be 

enthusiastic. Thank 

you - Frankie
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Frankie Jackson doesn’t know where to begin in thanking the staff that 

worked on the middle school network upgrades and the wireless dense 

deployment upgrade last week. Paula Ross, Larry Barrios, Oscar Villar, 

Derly Buentello, Anna Senties, and Elizabeth Montes, among many 

others worked not only a full day, but they do whatever it takes –

working late into the evening and on the weekends – to support the 

upgrades. 

It is more than that however. It is the planning, the 

stress in making sure all is taken care of, the 

communication with the campuses and vendors, and 

doing it all with a GREAT attitude. Your positive attitude 

has an unbelievable influence on the way the entire 

staff is viewing our transformation. Your efforts 

continues to help things run smoothly and I appreciate 

your support more than you know!

- Frankie Jackson


